St. Aloysius Preschool Newsletter

Welcome to the New School Year!

Playdates and Orientation _______10:00-11:30 _____

August 16: Jesus' Jewels

August 17: Little Saints

Glory Gems Little Lambs

Kingdom Kids

School Uniforms

We are excited that our Pre-schoolers will be wearing uniforms alongside the elementary students! Below is a list of where you can purchase our approved school uniform: Uniforms will be worn every day except for school-wide spirit wear Fridays.

- Shaheen's Department Store 994 Breckenridge Lane Louisville, KY 40207
- 2. Lands' End https://www.landsend.com/
- 3. St. Aloysius Used Uniform Sales Watch PTO Facebook page

St. Aloysius Preschool Contact Information

preschool@staloysiuspwv.org
502-241-8516 ext.: 1010
tfuller@staloysiuspwv.org
Facebook: St Aloysius preschool

Welcome to our 2018-2019 school year. The teachers and I are looking forward to our playdates and orientation.

Our playdate is a time for your child to explore his/her new classroom space and meet new friends that will be joining them in preschool. Parent Orientation will occur during your child's play date to share handbook, calendar, school policies, and to answer questions you may have regarding our year together. This is an important event please make every effort to attend.

Upon arrival please proceed to the chapel and be seated and ready to begin at 10:00 am. We will begin with prayer and a Blessing for our school year by Father John. I will introduce and share about the preschool staff, and then the teachers and assistants will take the children back to the classrooms to begin their playdate while the adults remain in chapel for orientation.

Please bring your calendars and cameras! The teachers will have sign-ups for you to choose from to assist in the classrooms throughout the year and I'm sure you're going to want to snap some pictures of your child in action with new made friends.

Supplies may be turned in on this day or anytime before. Please DO NOT label your child's supplies. We will use them "family style". If buying supplies is not on your list of "likes", please write a check payable for 50.00 payable to St. Aloysius Preschool and hand to your child's teacher.

In Christ,
Ms. Trací